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Dear Seckinger High School Students and Families,

I am Memorie Reesman, and I am so very pleased and proud to 

introduce myself as your future principal at Seckinger High School. 
Together we have a unique opportunity to be a part of something 
really special—the launch of Seckinger High School, opening in 

August of 2022! 

This next-generation high school will offer innovative learning 

opportunities and preparation for fast-paced environments of the 
future. It will offer a comprehensive high school experience 
designed with today’s student in mind. Students will be able to excel 

in academics, athletics, fine arts, extracurricular activities, student 
associations, leadership opportunities, service organizations, and 
more. The total student experience is a high priority at SHS.

I hope to partner with each of you, as we begin to grow our 
community and build our brand. The creation of a caring, inclusive, 

and participatory community for all students and parents is 
especially important. Upcoming opportunities include focus groups, 
a community survey, community meetings, and staff and student 

meetings at MCHS and MVHS. Time-sensitive information will be 
sent to you through School Messenger.

The traditions that you build, as the Class of 2023, Class of 2024, 
Class of 2025, and Class of 2026, will be your legacy to our 
community for many years to come. I can’t wait for us to get started! 

Welcome to Seckinger High School!

Kindest regards,

Memorie Reesman
Principal


